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The Secretary of State applauds the work that Senator Knopp and other bill proponents have done 
to model SB 588 after the highly successful federal Inspector General program. Oregon 
government functions best when it is fully transparent and accountable to the people of Oregon.  
 
In recent years, government agencies have wasted hundreds of millions of dollars on failed projects 
like Cover Oregon and Columbia River Crossing. There is no question that more oversight is 
needed.  
 
Senate Bill 588 will create additional incentives for state agencies to self-police wasteful spending 
and hold agencies accountable when they fail to do so. The Secretary of State’s Audits Division is 
already a watchdog of public spending and government performance to ensure that Oregon 
taxpayers receive maximum value for their tax dollars. Expanding this audit capacity will increase 
efficiency savings as the spotlight of increased transparency reveals wasteful spending.  
 
Contact: 
Steve Elzinga 
503-986-2259 
stephen.elzinga@state.or.us 

http://links.govdelivery.com/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbXNpZD0mYXVpZD0mbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTcwMjAxLjY5NDU0MzIxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE3MDIwMS42OTQ1NDMyMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE2ODI0NzgzJmVtYWlsaWQ9c3RlZWx6QHNvcy5zdGF0ZS5vci51cyZ1c2VyaWQ9c3RlZWx6QHNvcy5zdGF0ZS5vci51cyZ0YXJnZXRpZD0mZmw9Jm12aWQ9JmV4dHJhPSYmJg==&&&100&&&http://sos.oregon.gov

